
 
 

 
 
 
 

REF: RBR/UniformSwapShop 

 

Monday 11th July 2022 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite students in years 7,8, 9 & 10 to participate 

in our Uniform Swap Shop. The event will run from Monday 18th July 2022 to 

Wednesday 20th July 2022, during your child’s Sports Day.  

 

If you will not be re-using your child’s uniform for the next academic year, please bring 

in any unwanted Blazers, Shirts, Trousers & Ties that are in a re-usable condition. 

City Academy will then wash and launder all donated uniform and re-distribute them 

to families on Friday 2nd September 2022 free of charge.   

 

We are keen to contribute to society by living sustainably and recycling at every 

opportunity possible. Furthermore, with the cost of living on the rise, we hope that this 

will help families who are particularly struggling as a direct impact of this. 

 

Please feel free to donate any uniform items into school during sports day and return 

on Friday 2nd September 2022 to shop for a pre-loved uniform to suit your child’s 

requirements.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

  

Mrs R. Bakewell                            

Headteacher  


